Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183

June 17, 2011

Adam Torem, Administrative Law Judge
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:  WUTC v. Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC
Docket TG-101639

Dear Judge Torem:

On May 19, 2011, the Commission rescheduled the status conference in this matter to June
21, 2011. The purpose of the rescheduling was to allow Staff additional time to review
Trashbusters’ filings associated with its 2009 and 2010 regulatory fees (pertaining to its
2008 and 2009 annual reports, respectively). Trashbusters was required to make these
filings and payments pursuant to a compliance agreement entered into with Commission
Staff. Staff has now reviewed Trashbusters’ annual reports and regulatory fee payments and
concludes that they satisfy Trashbusters’ obligations for the years specified above. Staff,
therefore, recommends that the Commission cancel the upcoming status conference, dismiss
the complaint, and close this docket.

Sincerely,
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Assistant Attorney General
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